
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 21, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Barbara Thrapp 

Customer Relations Representative 

 Luce Press Clippings 

42 S. Center 

Mesa, Arizona  85210 

 

Dear Ms. Thrapp: 

 

As a follow-up to our telephone conversation of December 2, 1994, I would like to bring 

several issues to your attention. 

 

First, I have enclosed copies of six newspaper articles from daily newspapers around the 

country which relate directly to the Board and which I gathered from other sources, but which 

have not been received through the Luce Press Clipping service.  Per your suggestion, I waited 

to see if they would appear in packages sent subsequent to our conversation, but many of them 

are now more than a month old and they have not appeared.  I thought you should be aware of 

these clippings.  Please advise me of any thoughts you may have on this matter. 

 

Second, I have enclosed (92) different television notices regarding the airing of the movie 

"JFK" in November.  I am asking if our account could be credited for the total value of these 

clips.  It seems to strain common sense to think that all of these notices would be of any value to 

our Board.  I would appreciate it if you could inquire into whether or not anything could be done 

about the charges for these clips being removed. 

 

Third, in the confirmation notice regarding our 12/2/94 telephone  conversation, dated 

December 5, 1994, it states that I should allow ten working days for the changes in our service to 

be implemented.  I look forward to seeing the changes because even the most recent package,  

dated 12/15/94, contained many duplicate clips and clips which come outside of the new 

parameters which we set on December 2, 1994.  I look forward to seeing the new, stricter 

guidelines implemented and reflected in the clips we receive in the future. 
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Thank you for your time and attention to our account.  Please do not hesitate to contact 

me at (202) 724-0813 if you have any comments or questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

December 28, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Barbara Thrapp 

Customer Relations Representative 

Luce Press Clippings 

42 S. Center 

Mesa, Arizona  85210 

 

Dear Ms. Thrapp: 

 

Thank you for calling me today and for your attention to our account.  Per our telephone 

conversation, I am sending (31) clips which arrived in packages dated December 15 or later and 

which we should not have received.  I appreciate your agreeing to credit our account for these 

clips. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 1995 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Barbara Thrapp 

Customer Relations Representative 

Luce Press Clippings 

42 S. Center 

Mesa, Arizona  85210 

 

Dear Ms. Thrapp: 

 

I am returning eight copies of an article which ran in a group of Massachusetts 

newspapers.  I would like to request that our account be credited for these clips.  First, the 

article does not meet the parameters of what should be clipped for the Review Board.  Second, 

even if it was one that did meet our clipping criteria, we should not have received multiple 

copies. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 

 

 


